
Urban Trails Plan and Sidewalk/ADA Transition Plan update 

 

• Requestor: Katie Wettick and John Eastman, Public Works Department 

• Presenters: Katie Wettick, Craig McColloch, and John Eastman, Public Works Department 

• Objective: Opportunity for the BAC to receive an informational briefing from City of Austin staff 

regarding the process that’s beginning to update the 2014 Urban Trails Plan and the 2016 Sidewalk 

and ADA Transition Plan + share their feedback and discuss how they’d like to be involved 

throughout the process.  

• Time-sensitivity: N/A, but staff hope to involve the committee members early in the process. We 

are targeting the following meeting dates for initial briefings: March 17 Bicycle Advisory Council, 

April 6 Pedestrian Advisory Council, April 14 Urban Transportation Commission, April 30 City 

Council Mobility Committee. 

 

Project Connect update 

 

• Requestor: Emily Smith, Austin Transportation Department (BAC staff liaison) 

• Presenter: Sam Sargent, Capital Metropolitan Transportation Authority

• Objective: Opportunity for the BAC to receive an informational briefing from Capital Metro staff 

regarding the recently-debuted Project Connect Recommended System Plan and next steps in the 

Project Connect process.

• Time-sensitivity: Staff’s Recommended System Plan was presented to City Council and the Cap 

Metro board on March 9.  In May, a Locally Preferred Alternative (LPA) will be adopted by the Cap 

Metro board + the City Council will provide funding direction.   

https://austintexas.gov/urbantrails
http://austintexas.gov/sidewalks
http://austintexas.gov/sidewalks
https://capmetro.org/uploadedFiles/New2016/ProjectConnect_Vision/Home/Mar9_CapMetro_COA_Meeting.pdf
https://assets.adobe.com/public/a3b49c54-e8df-4b7b-5679-a39efed032fc/.Recommended%20System%20Plan
https://capmetro.org/projectconnect/

